| urge you to support House Bill 2021 so that Oregon communities are sure to benefit from the transition to clean energy. House Bill
2021 will help us to ensure that the communities in Oregon that are struggling the most from the pandemic and its economic
impacts, extreme weather events, and wildfires are the same communities that benefit from clean energy. That is why the Oregon
legislature must take action.



